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July 7, 2020


President and Members of City Council
City of Pittsburgh

	RE:	Amendment to Swinburne Bridge Design Services PennDOT Reimbursement Agreement

Dear Members of City Council:

Enclosed is a proposed resolution providing for an amended reimbursement agreement with the Pennsylvania Department of Transportation for costs associated with the Preliminary Engineering phase of the Swinburne Bridge reconstruction project. The amended reimbursement agreement is needed to capture the actual preliminary engineering phase cost, in accordance with the consultant bid amounts.

Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.

						
Sincerely,



						Karina Ricks
						Director

	Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.

						Sincerely,



						Karina Ricks
						Director
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